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Dear Central MN A.A. Groups

Every year the St. Cloud Intergroup publishes its annual report card. It is an 
accountability check between the Intergroup board and those groups and A.A. 
members who support the Intergroup. SCI believes firmly in being held 
accountable for the service work we conduct. This report is an unwritten contract 
with our supporters. It says, seriously.  
This report says you can trust us to use your group contributions for the purpose 
they were intended, namely our 5th Tradition;
purpose

Alcoholics Anonymous, pp. 88-89.  If you would like 
to support the service work SCI is doing, please join us on the second Monday of 
the month at 6pm. 


